High Plains Petroleum Corporation
3860 Carlock Dr. Boulder, CO 80303 303-494-4529
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Aztec, NM 87410

Attention: Ms. Dorothy Jacquez

Re: Mammoth Federal No. 1
SE/4SE/4 Sec. 27,T19N,RSW,
McKinley County, New Mexico

Dear Ms. Jacquez,

As we discussed on Friday, February 28th, High Plains is keeping all
information confidential, or "tight", on the above-referenced well. As a
result, the BLM has sent us the OCD's copy of the APD and Sundry Notices,
because the BLM will hold such information confidential much longer than the
State of New Mexico and they didn't want any proprietary information released
prematurely. However, if the APD is needed for the OCD to assign the API Number
requested by the BLM, we will furnish you with the enclosed copy of the APD with
the expressed understanding that all the information in the APD, and any
subsequent information furnished to the OCD on this well, be held confideptial
for as long as possible.
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